
 
 

Twentymile Coal, LLC 
Foidel Creek Mine 
29515 RCR 27 
Oak Creek, CO  80467 
970.879.3800 

 
 
 
July 1, 2021 
 
Ms. Tabetha Lynch, Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado   80203 
(303) 866-3567 X 8147 
 
 
RE:  Twentymile Coal, LLC - Foidel Creek Mine (Permit No. C-82-056), Minor Revision (MR21-318) 15-
Left Thickener Underflow Borehole, Pad and Pipeline Revision. Adequacy #1 
 
Dear Ms. Lynch: 
 
Twentymile Coal is in receipt of your adequacy review for MR318 dated 6/24/21. Please find below the responses 
to the items of concern: 

1. Please verify if a cultural resources survey has been completed in the proposed revised location of 15L, 
including the pipeline corridor and access road. 

a. Attached to this submittal is a report provided by Mefcalf Archaeology. This area of the new 15LT 
pad is covered under the same survey originally submitted with TR90 for the original location of 
15LT. 

2. Please provide the length of proposed access road and pipeline corridor to ensure the bond is still adequate 
or this disturbance. 

a. In order to minimize disturbance to the vegetation we do no plan to construct a road into 15LT 
from 14LT. The pad site will not be visited much one operating and therefore we do not see a need 
for a graveled road.  

b. The new pipeline route will be an additional 500 feet  from the original scope for a total length 
between 14LT and 15 LT of 2050 feet. 

 
Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miranda Kawcak 
Environmental Manager  
mkawcak@peabodyenergy.com 
970-870-2718 
 
 
 


